
BOBCAT     CAMP 
A Bobcat’s First Tradition 

 

 
Theodore High School’s Bobcat Camp prepares incoming freshmen for life as a Bobcat. 

 

Freshmen who attend will: 

• Become familiar with the campus before classes begin 

• Learn about the traditions and procedures of high school 

• Meet and connect with Theodore students and faculty  

• Discover opportunities in leadership, service, extracurricular activities, & sports 

• Feel prepared and excited to be part of the Bobcat family 

• Receive lunch and a t-shirt 

 

Theodore High School 
Thursday, July 28, 2022 

8:00 A.M. – 2:00 P.M. 
Free to Attend 

Register by July 14 
www.theodoreleadership.com 

 

 

 

F.A.Q. 
 

Are freshmen required to attend? 

Freshmen are not required to attend, but participation is highly recommended.  

 

How do I register? 

Go to the school website or www.theodoreleadership.com and complete the registration form.  

 

How much does it cost? 

Bobcat Camp is free to attend. 

 

Do students have to be in uniform? 

Students do not have to dress in school uniform for Bobcat Camp, but they must be dressed appropriately 

for school.  Comfortable clothing and shoes are recommended for camp activities. 

 

Is this the same as schedule pickup? 

This is NOT the same event as schedule pickup.  Freshmen will not receive their class schedules at 

Bobcat Camp, so students should attend the regular schedule pickup at their designated time on 

Tuesday, July 26. 


